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POSTING CERTIFICATION

This is to certify that the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
PENRO Marinduque has posted its Indicative FY 2023 Annual Procurement Plan (APP) Non-CSE
on its agency website on March 30, 2022 and can be accessed through this link:
penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph.

This certification is being issued in compliance with GPPB Circular No. 02- 2020, this 30"
day of March, 2022.
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